Groton Recycling Committee Meeting Town Hall Small Meeting room, first floor Thursday, August 11th at 7pm.

Attendees Mike Brady, Tessa David & Jamie King

Meeting was opened at 7:10pm

We unanimously voted to accept the July 14th meeting minutes as written.

We discussed Groton Fest and plan to conduct it similarly to prior years, including bales of recycling closer to walking paths, PAYT bags, Rain Barrels, Kitchen Scrap Buckets, Compost bins, and Guess bale weights to gain interest and promote Transfer Station services. We will explore alternative raffle prizes for youth and non-residents. Jamie will contact cub scouts to confirm their role monitoring and collecting recycling. Pop up shade is available from MassToss.

We reviewed messages that were developed by the Recycling Partnership. Tessa adapted them by adding Transfer Station contact information including creating a Tiny URL for the TS site. The messages address Recycling Myths & unwanted items in recycling. We reviewed message, layout, wording and how to promote. Working draft attached. Jamie will post first monthly message at the Library and took 3 other copies to post around Town. Mike and Tessa both have two to post. We will continue to review posting possibilities including social media and Town website. Tessa will check messaging specific to our TS regarding lids on and aseptic container acceptance.

Adjourned at 8:00pm

Next Meeting September 8th at 7:00pm